
.

|. ..

PD(L - '71- 0035 1-

s

Energy Sydeme Group*

8900 oe Soto Avenue
Canoga Park.CA 91304

'*RTR@ Rockwell
Tesex siO17 International

so |

%'c
'March 10, 1980 In reply refer to 80ESG-2402

N D
: % 3I

/9gg A hMr. C.E. MacDonald, Chief E-
Transportation Certification Branch &-

'J/'

Division of Fuel Cycle and Material Safety, NMSS g y
/' ' ' 'U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

'/ 'Washington, D.C. 20555 %

Reference: NRC Letter FCTC: RHO 71-0035 dated Jaiiuary 23, 1980,
C. E. MacDonald to R. J. McDermott.

Daar Mr. MacDonald:

Subject: QA Program for Shipping Packages for Radioactive Material

The referenced letter requetted further revisions to ESG's QA Program
for Packaging Licensed Radioactive Material for Shipment. Accordingly,,

ESG generated a new document, hu0lPP000002, "QA Program Plan for
Packaging Licensed Radioactive Material for Shipment", seven copies of
which cre enclosed for your evaluation.

Very truly yours,

R. J. McDermott
Director
Quality Assurance

Enclosures as noted *'
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